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MAY 11 1998

CELRD-PP-PM

L RERE

SUBJECT: U.S. Army Policy on Reimburgements;, =~
MAILROOM
CEMCB-IM-S

Supervisor, Town of Tonawanda
11 Municipal Building
Kenmore, New York 14217

Dear _

This is in response to your March 24, 1998, letter concerning FUSRAP project job
tracking. The United States Army Corps of Engineers currently does not have
authority to reimburse the Town of Tonawanda for its engineering involvement in either
the Ashland or Town of Tonawanda landfill projects.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact
f my staff at the above address or by calling (716)879-4276.

Sincerely,

Commanding
CF:
CELRB-OC B 25:050198:4276
—— CELRB-PP-PM/B/RYESS
CELRB-DE
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